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SAMPLE INVITATION TO A PROSPECTIVE MEMBER
(CHAPTER LETTERHEAD)

(Date)

______________________

______________________

______________________

Dear _________________:

I would like to invite you to join The (Name) Chapter.  We are professional and amateur organists, choral directors, other musicians and clergy involved in church music, as well as those who simply enjoy choral and organ music.  

AGO chapter membership has many benefits.  Among them are:

Fellowship:  Each month there is a wonderful opportunity to interact with people who have concerns and interests similar to yours. 

Programs:  Our chapter is known for its excellent programs and workshops; all designed to increase members’ knowledge and skills.  As you can see from the enclosed calendar, we have a wide range of programs, recitals and worship opportunities scheduled for each month from July through June.  

Job Postings, Information and Assistance:  There are a variety of resources available to members: jobs posted on our website and on www.agohq.org, our monthly newsletter; The American Organist magazine; eligibility for life, disability and health insurance plans; certification programs; voting privileges; and much more.

Conventions:  Regional and national conventions provide educational opportunities and the chance to enjoy memorable musical performances.

Our Chapter is unique in its programming and is eager to reach out and warmly welcome anyone interested in organ, choral activities, and related music.  We focus on serving our members and hope you would lik to become one of us.  

I hope you will seriously consider joining us and invite you to contact me if you have questions.

Sincerely,

(Name)

Membership Coordinator (or Dean)

(Telephone)

(E-mail)

Enclosures:
The American Organist and/or Chapter Newsletter



Chapter Programs



Membership Application
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